To whom it concerns.

I'd like to request that killaloe MD area in Co clare should not be changed for the 2019 local
elections. Business and the people of this area feel that they are happily serviced by their cilrs and
there therefore request for it not to be changed.

Thank you

Alan O'Callaghan



